

October 23, 2017

Avon Wholesale Supply 601 New Britain Avenue Farmington, Connecticut 06032

RE: Jackie Schaefer Apartments - 493

Dear Brad,

I would like to take this opportunity, along with Project Manager Christian Mazzetti and Project Superintendent Trenton Palonen, to acknowledge and thank you and your company for the time and effort invested in the successful completion of the above referenced project.

Your invaluable contribution to the success of this project is greatly appreciated, especially at a time so active for the construction industry in general.

We look forward to a long and mutually rewarding professional relationship.

Sincerely,

Keith Czarnecki

President